
 

As part of our grant 

proposal, we com-

mitted to utilizing so-

cial media and technol-

ogy as a tool for edu-

cating our community 

about SARE, our grant, 

and sustainable agricul-

ture, in general. Regu-

lar Facebook postings 

and daily email updates 

helped us to reach new 

customers and sustain-

able-urban-agriculture-

activists. Included are a 

few of the photos and 

postings that we 

shared throughout the 

year. For more posts 

and videos, visit us on 

Facebook at Omaha’s 

High Ground: A Healthy 

Market Garden.   





One important consideration for the grant administrators and reviewers is the educational value of this grant for my 

family. As an organization that advocates for education, the folks who generously awarded us this grant should feel 

proud of the opportunity they provided for our own kids to grow in both confidence and skill. They were involved in 

every step of construction and sales. The lessons were innumerable. From lessons on sticking to a budget and adapting 

to struggles, to lessons on framing, siding, and flooring, we worked side-by-side with the kids, teaching and explaining 

as we went. We gave them jobs within their skill sets and patiently waited for them to “help.” Although not measured 

in our specific grant, SARE should be proud of the education that it has given to our four kids. 







Anyone considering a similar 

project should know that we 

dramatically underestimated 

the “manhours” needed to 

build the structure. We didn’t 

keep close enough track, of 

our time (who does on a 

farm), but like most farmers, 

having only set aside $1,460 

dollars in grant funding to 

pay ourselves, we know that 

we made pennies an 

hour….the wages of a small 

farmer! 



The other factor to keep 

in mid when tackling a 

project of this magnitude 

is the fact that the rest of 

the farm work must con-

tinue, and family life is 

important, too. We al-

ways work long days. 

There is always some-

thing to do and we are 

pulled in millions of di-

rections at once, but the 

struggle and stress is 

even greater when you 

add another huge time 

commitment like this 

project.   



We are so grateful for the op-

portunities this grant has pro-

vided. We cannot express 

enough how much it has 

changed our business and our 

lives. During the stress of con-

struction and soon after the 

initial opening, however, we 

quickly realized that this 

blessing came with the reali-

zation: With all of these new 

customers, we need more 

produce to sell! And more 

work set in. 



While work continued 

on the stand and in 

the fields and with 

the customers and 

with the visitors and 

on the grant paper-

work and on social 

media and email out-

reach…. 
… people started to notice 

the great things that were 

going on here. For example, 

we found our once-obscure-

mini-farm featured in a local 

newspaper. 



Once again, we would like to thank 

SARE for its support. Without this 

grant, our business was not going 

to make it. We have attempted to 

capture a brief glimpse into the cre-

ation of the stand and the evolu-

tion of our farm and business, but 

we hope, too, that SARE has a 

sense of how our family and quality 

of life has been so 

greatly impacted by 

this grant and all 

that it has provided. 

Dave, Katie, Cam-

bell, Lincoln, Harper, 

and Presley 


